Response to Comments

Comment Set 56
Email from Mike and Mary Nolan dated April 9, 2004

From: m-nolan [m-nolan@cox.net]
Sent: Friday, April 09, 2004 11:02 AM
To: viejosystem @aspeneg.com
Subject: Mission Viejo Power lines

| am a resident of Mission Viejo who will be impacted by the proposed power line project. | understand the need 56-1
for an expansion of the system to handle future power needs. My family and | would fully support the new lines if

they were buried underground. We strongly oppose the proposed towers which will be an eyesore and will

devalue our property. Please take these comments under advisement as you weigh your decision.

Sincerely,

Mike and Mary Nolan
22071 Teresa
Mission Viejo, CA 92692
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56-1 Thank you for sharing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-3 for information
regarding the undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.
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